Cunningham, Robert

From: Cunningham, Robert

Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2019 5:13 PM
To: rae.exume@gmail.com

Subject: Rae Exume File number 71385
Importance: High

Mr. Exume,

You sent a surrender request rather than attend the informal conference scheduled for August 29,
2019.

The NC Department of Insurance has accepted the surrender, but because it was done after we
began the process to pursue administrative action, we are considering it an administrative action.

As an administrative action, it will be reported to the National Association of Insurance
Commissioners’ Regulatory Information Retrieval System as an administrative action against your
license. You should disclose this action in any future application to this or any other state and/or
to any other state in which you_hold an insurance license.

Robert V. Cunningham
Licensing Supervisor
919.814.9848
919.715.3794 Fax

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public
Records Law “NCGS.CH.132” and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized state official.



Attention: North Carolina licensing office

I would like to surrender my NC insurance licenses #11026677 at the earliest effective date.
Thank you.

Rae Exume





